
 

 

 

These sections marked in 
red are not available yet. 

Parents, we have great news. The road to the north is 
planned to be open and available Monday. This gives us a 
few more exits and helps us avoid 3000 east. 

Kindergarten and siblings are required to pick-up in the 
back. We encourage anyone else that would like to drop off 
and pickup in the back, please do so. The more we can get 
out the back the faster the lanes will clear. 

It is important that you talk to your child about where they 
will need to stand each day as well as watch for your car.  

No Entrance or parking 
from 3000 East 

If you must park, please follow the green arrow. 
You will need to get out of your car and walk over 
to the crosswalk to retrieve your child. Staff has 
been instructed to not let students go without an 
adult 

There will only be two lines in 
the front. The merge lane for 
the parking lot side and the 
school side is shown to the left 
with a blue line and an orange 
line. If you choose to park, you 
will need to walk over to the 
crosswalk to get your child. 

There will only be 
two entrance 
lanes in the front. 
One that goes to 
the front of the 
school and one 
that goes to the 
back. The right 
lane will be for 
the back of the 
school. 


